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Hello everyone,  

From all the staff at Rowley Park, we would like to wish 
you all a restful Easter break. We are so proud of the 
children and how well they have come back to school.  

We look forward to welcoming the children back on 
Monday 19th April. The children’s new challenge packs 
will be: 

EYFS— On show 

Year 1 and 2—Buckets and Spades 

Year 3 and 4— The Toymakers Apprentice 

Year 5—Castle Attack 

Year 6— Let us entertain you. 

Children will also have access to various afterschool 
clubs from Dance, Yoga and multi-sports to Cricket, Ten-
nis, Gardening and Forest School.  Thank you to parents 
who have returned the reply slips. 

Also starting back up, is Enrichment Thursdays. On 
Thursdays children will have access to Music, Forest 
School, French , Art and mindfulness. The year groups 
that have forest school next term are— Reception, Year 
1 and Year 5. They will need to come to school dressed 
in their forest school kit including suitable footwear. 

We would also like to celebrate our zone winners for 
this term. A very big well done to: 

Nursery—Mia and Rory 

Reception—Nicolas and Alfie 

Year 1—Theo and Isobel 

Year 2—Caiden and Paige 

Year 3—Millie Ann and Pheobe 

Year 4— Sophia and Riley 

Year 5—Bentley and Blake 

Year 6—Lexi and Toby 

Well done on demonstrating our FIDES values! 

After Easter, we will also be returning to full days in 
school on a Friday. 

 

Our target attendance is 96.1% 

 

School Uniform 

A reminder that children should be back in school uniform, 

this includes ties and appropriate school shoes.  

PE kit should consist of back shorts/white t-shirt. If your 

child is wearing a tracksuit for outdoor PE sessions this 

should be plain with their white t-shirt underneath,  

Coming to school! 

In the mornings it has come to our attention, that some 
children are arriving to early to school and are unsuper-

vised. This is mainly children that walk themselves to 
school.  

There are no members of school staff on the playground 
until the school gates open at 8.45am. 

If your child is walking themselves to school, please ensure 
that they do not leave too early. 

 

COVID 19—Track and Trace 

As a school and in line with government guidelines, we 
must continue to be part of the test and trace process. 
As a school, our staff will continue to conduct lateral 

flow tests and respond to results.  

As parents we would like to ask that you keep in contact 
with us regarding any positive cases and isolations. If 

your child test positive for COVID it is important that we 
are informed so that we can respond in line with our risk 

assessments and track and trace duties.  

You can inform us of positive tests at:   

headteacher@rowleyparkacademy.org.uk 

Dates for your diary: 

Monday 19th—Class Photographs—Full school uniform                       

Monday 19th—Cricket, Dance and Art Club 3.15—4.15pm 

Tuesday 20th—Forest school, multi-sports, Gardening and Yo-

ga 3.15—4.15pm 

Wednesday 21st—Multi-sports and Dance club 3.15-4.15om 

Thursday—Tennis Club 3.15—4.15pm 


